
Spring 2020 (1) 
9th January   

Celtic Cross Education, Ladock School, Ladock, Truro, Cornwall, TR2 4PL 

Tel/Fax:  01726 882622         Email: ladock.secretary@celticcross.education 

Website: www.ladock.cornwall.sch.uk 

Ladock School Vision & Values 
Loving,    learning,    achieving   together 

Forgiveness,    Trust,   Compassion,  Perseverance,   Respect & Truth. 
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Dates for your Diary 
     Mondays (Weds if Bank Holidays)—Piano,    Tuesdays—ukulele/guitar/violin tuition  

 

Thurs 16 Jan Par Cross Country Race 3 

Fri 17 Jan Blaise Martian sleepover (please note new date) 

Fri 17 Jan Siblings club –winter visit 

Mon 3 Feb 3rd instalment of Barton Hall Residential trip 2020 

Tue 4 Feb  3.30—4.30 Spring Parent Forum meeting 

Fri 7 Feb Siblings club—art in the village hall 

Thurs 13 Feb Par Cross Country Race 4 

Fri 14 Feb Break for Spring half term 

 

Mon 24 Feb Start of 2nd half of Spring term 

Mon 2 Mar Final instalment of Barton Hall Residential trip 2020 

Fri 6 Mar Siblings club 

Fri 20 Mar Siblings club 

Mon 23 Mar  3.30—6.30pm Spring Parent Consultation evening (1) 

Tues 24 Mar  3.30—6.30pm Spring Parent Consultation evening (2) 

Wed 25 Mar  Year 3 & 4 Farm & Country day at the Royal Cornwall Showground 

Fri 27 Mar End of Spring term 

 

Tues 14 Apr Start of Summer term 

Fri 8 May  May Bank Holiday 

Fri 22 May Break for Summer half term 

 

Mon 1 Jun Start of 2nd half of Summer term 

Fri 5 Jun  Inset day 

Mon 15 Jun Summer Parent Forum meeting 

Thu 25 Jun Celtic Cross Education Awards evening at Truro Cathedral 

Fri 10 Jul KS2 summer Performance in the Village Hall 

Tues 21 Jul Last day of Summer term 

Wed 22 Jul  Inset day 



 

Tiddlywinks – Friday mornings 

Tresillian Methodist Chapel (behind the playing field) 

 
Tiddlywinks is a group for pre-school children. Mums, Dads, grand-
parents and carers are welcome to bring their children along to join 
in our weekly craft activities, to have a play, a chat, some refresh-

ments (please bring a piece of fruit to share) and singing at the end! 
10-12am every Friday, cost is £2.  

 

We’ve quite a few Tiddlywinks graduates at Ladock School - speak to 
Helen Nicholson if you’d like to know more, or come along.  
 



Special Achievements 

St Cuby:                Rosie    &    Annie-Rose                                                                                 

St Keyne:          Samuel,    Tolly    &    Tahlia 

Ladoca:                   Amie,    Ivy    &    Keida 

St Blaise:       Jack S,    Olivia J    &    Harley 

Students of the week 
      St Cuby Georgina St Keyne  Lottie 

              St Ladoca  Ruby   St Blaise  Seb

Recycling! 
The war on plastics is heightening all around us. In December last year Walkers 

joined with a company called Terracycle and launched a scheme to recycle crisp 

packets. Since then over 11 million packets have been recycled and more and more 

companies are signing up to these recycling schemes, reducing the amount of waste 

ending up in landfill and our beautiful seas. At school we are joining the 

#waronplastic working with Terracycle to recycle all brands of crisp packets, bis-

cuit & cake wrappers and chocolate & sweet wrappers! This is a great way to teach 

children there are many ways to recycle items that are not within our standard 

household recycling.  If you would like to get recycling at home please do! You can 

bring your items into school and we will add them to our collection. Please just 

make sure all packets are empty and flat.   

 

We also have a separate box for you recycle empty toothpaste tubes, cartons, 

tops, toothbrushes or toothbrush packaging. 

 

The recycling boxes will be in the reception area. 








